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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

January 10, 1983
POST OFFICE BOX 18B0
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
(505) 383-6161

Great Western Drilling Company
P. 0. Box 1659
Midland, Texas 79702

Attention Mr. M. B. Myers

Re: Glenn Cleveland Well No. 1
Unit 0, Sec. 7, T-15-S, R-35-E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Myers:

Mr. Paul Kautz, Geologist in this office, has made a study of the comple-
tion interval in the subject well and has concluded that it is producing
from the same formation as the Morton-Wolfcamp Pool. Since it is within

a mile of this pool, it will be considered as an extension of the pool
rather than as a wildcat. Since the Morton-Wolfcamp Pool is on 80 acre
spacing, it will be necessary for you to submit 2 copies of a revised Form
C-102 outlining an 80 acre proration unit for the well.

If you do not concur With these findings, please contact this office and
we will discuss the matter.

Yours very truly,

O0IL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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